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Comments: Hi, my husband ,Jim Dulin and I were not able to attend the info meeting on 4/6 as we were out of

the country.I have been watching for this project to come out in the open for two years and feel that it is

completely biased towards the expansion being approved. I was told that the meeting attracted a strong following

from Ski Club Vail and their supporters. They have had many years to form a community and advocate base. The

Forest Service is only giving the other side 3 weeks to form an opinion and make a comment. I am adamant that

the public comment period be extended into the summer months so more people can participate in this process.It

is quite suspicious that the Forest Service is working on the behalf of Ski Club Vail and not on behalf of the

citizens of the State of Colorado and the United States.If you really want to hear from all people you need to

extend the deadline for commentary. Janet Dulin  

 

 

 

 


